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A Statement from APICS CEO Abe Eshkenazi 
 

APICS, the premier professional association for supply chain management, supports the ten 

principles of the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC) with respect to human rights, labor, 

environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our intent to advance 

those principles within our sphere of influence. We are committed to making the UNGC and 

its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our organization.  

 

APICS requests reinstatement in the UNGC. We did not submit a Communication on 

Engagement (COE) as requested in 2015 because we did not receive the communication. 

The UNGC contact at APICS was in transition to retirement. We appreciate your 

consideration and look forward to working with you on this important initiative. 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UNGC is the submission of a 

COE that describes our organization’s efforts to implement the ten principles. Following is a 

description of our activities in 2016 and 2017. 

 

 

 
Abs Eshkenazi, CSCP, CPA, CAE 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

 


